
 

The Committee Secretariat 
Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade Committee  

Department of the Senate 

Dear Sirs/Madams 
 
This submission is to let you know that I do NOT want Taxpayers funds wasted defending 
legal actions against the Australian Government by cashed up multi-national businesses. 
 
Therefore, do NOT sign up to any trade agreement that allows such action. 
 
Regards 
 
Charles Mollison 
Chairman 
The Foundation for National Renewal 
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